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2023-2024 

 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors was held on Wednesday, October 11, 2023 at 

which the Executive Board for 2023-2024 was chosen.  The Executive Board is as 

follows: 
 

  President     Mr. Lou DiPadova 

 

  Vice President                                     Mr.  Joe Liana 

                                                                                                                 

                     Secretary                                             Mr. Frank Browne 

 

                     Treasurer                                            Mr. John Callow 

                       

                     Director                                              Ms. Teri Lawlor 

                   

            Director             Mr. Joe Sciortino 

 

                     Director                                              Mr.  Tom Younghans 

                    

                                                 
 

 

 

Thank you to the past Board Members for their hard work and 

dedication. 


